
Item 12 – Annual Review of Parking Management 2021/22 

 
The attached report was considered by the Cleaner and Greener Advisory 
Committee on 13 October 2020.  The draft Minutes have not yet been 
published but the minute extract below has been agreed with the Chairman 
of the Advisory Committee. 
 
Cleaner and Greener Advisory Committee (13 October 2020, Minute 32) 
 
The Parking Manager presented the report which sought approval for the 
freeze on all parking charges across the district. In light of the impact that 
the Covid-19 pandemic has had on parking supply and demand for parking 
across the district, the proposed freeze would help support local businesses 
and economies, stabilising services over the next 12 months.  
 
It was suggested that due to the extra capacity in the Bradbourne Car Park, 
a charge reduction could be considered to encourage commuters to use that 
particular car park. 
  
Public Sector Equality Duty 
Members noted that consideration had been given to impacts under the 
Public Sector Equality Duty. 

 
Resolved: That it be recommended to Cabinet that:  
 

a) the parking management proposals for a freeze on all parking 

charges for 2021/22 be agreed; and  

 

b) a charge reduction  be considered to encourage commuters to use 

Bradbourne Car Park. 
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